
NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS INVITATION FOR BIDS The Bureau of General Services & Maine 
Department of Corrections are conducting a competitive bid process for Pavement Improvements 
to be completed at the Maine State Prison in Warren, Maine. Bids will received by email until 2:00 
P.M. on Thursday, April 18, 2024. The detailed Notice to Contractors is on the Bureau of General 
Services website: https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities. Copies of the bid 
package are available by contacting Olver Associates Inc. at 207-223-2232. 


